
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Shelby, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, September 28, 2023 10:37 AM 
Shelby Nave 

Mark Long; Jeff Bates 
RE: Docket 20230085 Title Change Request 

Per your email below, the docket title has been changed to: 

FILED 9/28/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05430-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Request for approval of amendment to interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation 
agreement between Frontier Florida LLC and Comcast Phone of Florida, LLC d/b/a Comcast 
Digital Phone. 

The utilities in CMS have also been updated. 

Thank you for your help, 

Dorothy 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 9:51 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket 20230085 Title Change Request 

Good morning Dorothy, 

I finally got an update for you. Frontier Florida LLC has filed a replacement to correct the incorrect name that was on the 

cover letter as well as page 6. With that being said, now that this has been corrected, we can finally go ahead with the 
docket title change. Here's my proposed title change: 

Current Title: Request for approval of Amendment No. 7 to interconnection agreement between Frontier Florida, LLC and Comcast 
Phone of Florida, LLC d/b/a Comcast Digital Phone 

: Request for approval of amendment to interconnection, unbundling, resale, collocation agreement between 
Frontier Florida LLC and Comcast Phone of Florida, LLC d/b/a Comcast Digital Phone 

Shelby Nave I Public Utility Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
E-mail: SNave@psc.state.fl.us 

Tel : (850) 413-6816 
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